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Are you interested in transferring to Texas A&M 
University-Kingsville? 

 
A representative from the university  
will be available at SWTXC-Uvalde:  

 

 

 

Thursday, April 10, 2025 
Information Table: 10 a.m. – 1 p.m. 

MSC Cafeteria 
 

For more information, contact Mr. Miguel Aguilar 
at miguel.aguilar@tamuk.edu. 
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